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LD 780
Reproductive Rights and Personal Reproductive Autonomy must be protected for All.
An Amendment to our Maine State Constitution is imperative to ensure this freedom. 
Please support LD 780. Certainly a welcoming State, one that offers legal provision 
for Personal Reproductive Autonomy will help our Maine State to grow and prosper 
and be inviting to present and future generations.


